
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 

Newsletter - 19th July 2019 

Another jam packed week has flown by, it was lovely to see so many families attending 

our homework celebration assembly and our awards assembly this week.  Our next big 

assembly is on Tuesday at 9am for Year 6 families, we look forward to seeing you and 

celebrating this milestone in your childrens’ lives.     

 

Could we kindly remind all parents/carers that pupils must not bring mobile 

phones into school for any reason. 

 

As always, if you have any concerns please do speak with your class teacher in the 

first instance, they will endeavour to answer any queries and resolve any issues. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms J.Borley 

Executive Head  

Tel:  01553 828680     Email: office@walpolecrosskeys.norfolk.sch.uk 

Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwarton.norfolk.sch.uk 

www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Next week ...Next week ...Next week ...   

Monday 

Swimming Years R, 1 & 2 

Dance Rehearsal (Year 3/4) 

Dance Festival (Year 3/4) 5:30pm  

arrival at Springwood High School 

No Athletics Club today 

Tuesday 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9:00am 

Water Day  

No Gardening Club today 

Wednesday 

Last day of school:  children may bring 

in a toy (no electronics please) 

From September our school  

lunches will be managed by the 

Lunchtime Company.  We will be 

sending out new menus next week.  There 

will be a choice of 3 hot meals each day 

plus packed lunches with a choice of tuna 

mayo, egg mayo or cheese fillings.  Unfor-

tunately there will be no ham filling option.  

Please choose your child’s options online via 

ParentPay by Sunday midnight each week.  

If not, please pop to the office by 9am on 

Monday morning to ensure the meals are 

ordered. 

Thank you 



Top Link Festival—17/7/19 

On Wednesday our pupils from Year R, 1 and 2 visited St Clements High 

School to take part in their Top Link Festival.  They all looked very smart 

in our school PE kits and they had lots of fun 

taking part in all the activities. 
   

PTA Movie Night—12/7/19 

Thank you to everybody who supported our PTA Movie Night last 

Friday.  Everybody had a lovely time and we raised £56.88 for our 

PTA school fund.   

A Midsummer’s Night Dream—18/7/19 

Yesterday our Year 5 and 6 pupils went to St Clements 

High School to watch a production of A Midsummer’s 

Night Dream.  They then took part 

in a variety of fun and creative 

workshops.   
   



Award Assembly 

Yesterday afternoon we held our Award Assembly to celebration the achievement of all our pu-

pils this year.  In addition, the following pupils were also all awarded special trophies: 

Most Caring Keys Stage1:  Mia (Yr R) 

Most Caring Key Stage 2:  Lacey (Yr 4) and Daisy (Yr 5) 

Most Progress Key Stage 1:  Zachary (Yr 2) 

Most Progress Key Stage 2:  Rihanna (Yr 5) 

Outstanding Maths:   Keira (Yr 6) 

Outstanding Writing:   Jessica (Yr 6) 

Year 6 Head Teacher Awards: Brandon, Toby, Sophia, Keira, Lewis & Jessica 

 

 

 

 

Well done everybody 

 Message from the Kitchen:  If your child requires any type of 

school lunch these must be ordered online (ParentPay) by Sunday  

 midnight or by 9am on Monday with the office.  We are unable to make 

 changes to orders after numbers are submitted to the kitchen.  

 Swimming (All years Summer Term 2):  Please remember Years R,1 & 2 have 

their final swim lesson on Monday 22nd July. 

 Dance Festival (Year 3/4 22nd July 6pm):  All outstanding slips must be hand-

ed to the office by 9am on Monday.  If your child is not attending please ensure 

you inform the office.  If you would like to purchase a ticket (£4) please visit 

the office during opening hours with exact amount.  Parents/Carers are responsi-

ble for ensuring their child arrives at Springwood  by 5:30pm.  Children must be 

dressed in black with trainers/plimsolls (dark preferably). 



A t t e n d a n c e 

w/c 15th July 2019:  

 Reception: 100% 

 Year 1:   90.28% 

 Year 2:   95.24% 

 Year 3:   95.56% 

 Year 4:   94.44% 

 Year 5:  90.48% 

 Year 6:   92.59% 

Whole school 93.96% 

Congratulations 

Year R (100%) 

Wheelbarrows 

We need a lot of wheelbarrows 

in readiness for our Summer 

garden project.  If you can 

bring one to school on 

Wednesday 24th July for us 

to borrow for a few days it 

would be greatly  

appreciated.  

Thank you 

!!Lost Property!! 

We will have a box of lost 

property on the playground 

after school next week.  

Please check to see if any of 

your child’s items are in this 

box.  Any leftover items will 

be placed in our spare pupil 

clothes in September. 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Monday 22nd July Year 3/4 Dance Festival 6pm Springwood High 

Tuesday 23rd July  Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9:00am 

*Year 6 families invited* 

Water Day 

Wednesday 24th July  Last day of School 

Wednesday 4th September Back to School 

Are you aware of the change to the May bank holiday next year?  The May bank holiday 

will be Friday 7th May.  An updated version of our term dates reflecting this change has 

been added to our website. 


